

Every story starts with an idea, but it is the characters that move this idea forward.

*Michael Scott

•••••••

COT Neighbors
United is a
grassroots group of
neighbors working
together to enhance
our beautiful city.



Hi! I'm Adam. I'm a member of COT
Neighbors United. I've lived in this area
all my life, and continue to raise my
family here. I volunteer my time helping
with COT Neighbors United's pop-up
playgrounds. I help transport all the
cardboard boxes and play equipment. I
help set up and break down the pop-up
events. I support COT Neighbors United
because I believe in the message they are
trying to spread.

Meet The Member

Help Us Grow

Do you have an idea on how to make our already beautiful city, shine a bit more? Do you like meeting new, fun people? Then help us grow, Come join us at our monthly meetings. We meet the 1st Wednesday of every month at 6pm. Visit our Facebook page or our website

COTNeighborsunited.com for more information.

Stay in touch...

Visit our Facebook page,COT Neighbors United, to get updates on events, meetings and other fun things we have planned.

More News

Pop-ups Pg 2 Reminders Pg 3

Popup Playgrounds

The winter blues can't keep us down. We can always have fun at our popup playgrounds. Watch our facebook for popup dates. We are looking forward to many play days at our beautiful parks around the city. A winter popup including sledding, hot chocolate and popcorn with be on February 23rd 10am-12pm. Other fun popups include a Mudd popup, our 2nd annual box fort building competition and a special 1 year Anniversary popup playground. Stay tuned for more dates as they come available.







WISH LIST

Our Popup Playgrounds are fun but they run on the donations of our amazing community members. We are looking for donations of old boxes, rice, bubble wrap, tape, anything that a child could use to inhance their inner imagination and enhance play. If you have an extra box laying around contact us, we would love to take it off your hands. Thanks to all that have helped make these play days so fun!

Looking Ahead

A few things to look out for as the warm weather approches.





We are currently planning our 2nd Annual Historical Home Tour. Watch our Facebook for upcoming summer dates. Last years tour was a great success, so many beautiful houses and wonderful people. Don't miss this years tour. More information to follow.











Spring Bike



We are currently taking donations of used bikes for our Spring Bike Drive. The Bicycles will be donated to families with children in need within the City of Tonawanda. Don't have a bike but still want to help? Contact us, we will be looking for volunteers to help tune up and do minor repairs to our donated bikes. We will be collecting bikes until May. Lets spread some happiness to the children of our city!